
 

Headteacher Update  

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 
26th November 2020 

Catkins 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

It has been another busy week at Hob Moor Oaks, 

classes have been starting to prepare and rehearse for 

their videos for the Christmas Production.  Don’t forget 

to complete the consent form which was sent out last 

week on Parent Hub. We can tell that Christmas is     

getting closer, our Christmas tree arrived on         

Wednesday so there was lots of interest and awe and 

wonder around it on arrival this morning.  

Tomorrow is our staff training day, we have some staff 

completing their NAPPI training, SCERTS, Moving and 

Handling workshops along with epilepsy 

training.  

We hope you have a lovely extra long 

weekend with your families.   
Sarah Taylor  

Dates for your Diary 

December 
11th Save the Children      

Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas Lunch 

21st- 1st January Christmas 

Holidays 

February 
15th-19th Half Term 

March /April    
19th Training Day 

29th March -9th April Easter 

Holidays 

May /June  
31st May-4th June Half Term 

July 
9th Training Day 

26th Break up for Summer 
Any changes/additions will be  

marked in red 

Catkins class have been enjoying looking at different experiments to do with the 

weather in Knowledge and Understanding the World.  This week we looked at 

tornados and formed our own using two plastic bottles, glitter and a connector. 

Everyone loved watching the tornado form, copying the adults to try and form their 

own. We were all sad when the experiment had to come to an end!  



Baking Fun at Hob Moor Oaks 

School Meal Booking 
Don’t forget to book your child’s meals on ParentPay.  

Bookings must be made by the Wednesday for the        
following week. Thank you. 

Roast Turkey Served with Stuffing,  

Chipolata Sausage & Roast Potatoes 

Or  

Roast Vegetables with Cheddar Strudel   

Carrots  

Garden Peas  

Button Sprouts   

Rice Crispy Christmas Pudding  

 

Christmas Lunch  

Friday 11th December 

The menu for Christmas lunch is 

now on ParentPay.  

Please log on to book your child’s 

meal in the normal way by     

Wednesday 2nd December. 

 

We will also be raising money for 

‘Save the Children’ by wearing our 

Christmas jumpers. 

We will not be accepting cash           

donations this year but if you would 

like to make a small                       

donation, this can be done on 

ParentPay.                    

Thank you 

Happy Birthday this 

week to: 

 Lauren 

Budding bakers across the school have been having a great time this week baking 

lots of yummy treats. We have been weighing our ingredients , mixing them all 

together, pouring them into cake tins and rolling them out to make chocolate 

cakes, brownies, biscuits, cheese straws and jam tarts, Well done everyone! 


